
CHURCH 

104 Chatswood Road,     
Daisy Hill, Qld, 4127 

 

Administrator 

Fr Joseph Vattaparambil  CMI 
 

Parish Office 
Secretary  

Cheryl McCaffery  

 

Phone: 3299 2000 
Emergency Number ONLY 

Mobile:  0406 562 884 
 

Email:  
daisyhill@bne.catholic.net.au   

 
Parish Website: 

www.stedwardsdaisyhill.org.au 

 
Office Hours 

9.00am – 2.00pm on Monday,   
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. 

 

 

Parish Finance Council, Chairperson 
John Guiton 

Mobile:  0499 105 146 

 
 
 
 

Parish Pastoral Council, Chairperson 
Kevin Gauder 

Mobile:  0414 531 679 
 
 
 

St. Edwards Care and Concern 

Mrs. Laura Ferrall - Coordinator  

Mobile: 0422 954 946 
 

 

 

 

St Edwards Youth United Group 

Clare & Stuart Reabow—Coordinators 

Email:   info@youthunited.life 
 

 

 

Columbarium Manager 
John Guiton 

Mobile:  0499 105 146 
 

Sacramental Coordinator 
Denise Love 

Mobile:  0402 654 652 

Welcome to St Edward the Confessor Parish 
                                                 Established 1978 

28th—29th September 2019 
26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Readings:     Amos 6:1, 4-7;     1 Timothy 6: 11-16;      Luke 16: 19-31 

Next Week:   Habakkuk 1:2-3, 2:2-4; 2 Timothy 1:6-8, 13-14, Luke 17:5-9 
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Who’s Outside Your Door?  

Have you ever noticed that this rich man never did anything wrong? He just 
went about his life. For whatever reason, he didn’t even notice Lazarus. Maybe 
he was just busy. Who knows? 
  
And that, Jesus says, is the problem. It’s not what the rich man did. It’s what he 
didn’t do. 
  
Life gets busy. I know some people that work hard all day and then spend the 
evening driving their kids to all sorts of sports and activities. I know young  
people that go to school all day and then spend the evening on homework, 
sports, part-time jobs, or school activities. 
  
But Lazarus lives today. He is the lonely kid at school. He is the hungry child in 
Africa. He is the refugee in Syria seeking a place to call home. Jesus  
challenges us to care for him regularly. Make it part of your “busyness,” not 
something you fit in when you find extra time. 
  
Here are some tips. Ask God daily to show you the people others ignore. Read 
newspapers and surf the internet to learn about the problems that cause  
suffering in our world. Make community service trips and peace rallies part of 
your monthly schedule. 
  
God has given you the power to change the world for people who suffer like 
Lazarus. Who’s lying outside your door? 
  
What’s one thing you do to keep your focus on people like Lazarus?  

https://pixabay.com/photos/people-homeless-male-street-850097/


BAPTISM 
We welcome into our                                        

Christian community: 

Please phone the parish office 3299 2000 for 

information regarding Baptism.  

                                Thank you 

WE REMEMBER  

In our prayers all who 
have died recently,  

 

Mason Schlechte 
Elizabeth De Groot (Lagas) 

Neil Talbot 
and those whose anniversaries are in this 

month:  
David Lord 

James Scully 
John May 

Mana Cristina Giraldo 

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord,  
and let perpetual light shine upon them. 

May they rest in peace.      Amen.  

PLEASE  PRAY 
 

For all our Sick parishioners 
and family members: 

 

Peter Gunner 
Michael Toki 
Jamie Frangos 

 

“May you be wrapped up in God's love, 
Found deep in His everlasting wings, 
Carried and kept, safe and cherished. 

May the healing power of Christ  
Breathe across your being now.”       

 www.lords-prayer-words.com 

Men’s Group Meeting 

“Getting to the Point” 

 

Men’s Group meet 1st & 3rd 

Wednesday of the month.  Next meeting   
 

02nd October 2019 @ 7:00pm 

 

Venue:  Meeting Room back of Church  
 

For information contact:  

Ron Ferrall 3290 3110  

              referrall@optusnet.com.au 

VISITATION/COMMUNION  FOR 

THE SICK 
 

 14.10.2019, 21.10.2019 & 28.10.2019 

Please contact the office if you require a  

visitation/ home communion. 

 

 

 

 
 

Multicultural Mass 

Mass of All Nations 

Feast of St Edward the Confessor 

Sunday 20th October at the  

8.30am Mass 
 

We are asking that all who attend wear traditional clothing that is repre-

sentative of their culture. 

The invitation to be part of our Parish Celebration is extended to all mem-

bers of our Parish and the wider community. Bring along your friends and 

others you might like to invite. 
 

There will be sharing at the end of Mass and so we are asking that you 

bring a signature dish of your culture for sharing with those who attend. 
 

We are still looking for flag bearers to be part of the flag procession. 

If your country has no flag bearer and you would like to carry the flag of 

your country, there will be a representative of the Parish Pastoral Council 

at the back of the church after Mass to take your name. 

Upcoming Events: 
28 & 29.09.2019 Social Justice Sunday          

     Thank you  Fr Joseph 

 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION UPDATE 

 

On Saturday 14th September and Sunday 15th September 

Morning Masses we welcomed 58 children and their families 

to the  Rite of Enrolment  as part of their preparation journey 

to their First Holy Communion on 13th October 2019. 

The children were invited to renew their baptismal promises and  

participated in the Liturgy. At the conclusion of Mass the children offered 

Prayer Cards (with their name on it) to parishioners asking them to pray 

for them.  At the Sunday 15th September evening Mass Corrie Wall from 

the Sacramental Team had a basket full of prayers cards with all the  

children’s names on and offered them to parishioners as they left Mass. 

This ensured our entire Parish family of St Edwards is on the journey with 

the 58 communion candidates. 

Tuesday 10th September evening as we welcomed the rain the children and 

their families attended a session led by Fr Joseph and Carol Danby from 

Evangilisation Brisbane.  They learnt of the Story of the Invisible String 

and our hearts always linked in love. They also enjoyed doing activities to 

demonstrate God’s message. We will display their work in the Church on 

their communion Day.  They learnt of God’s Mercy and Love through the 

Story of the Lost Sheep.  They came forward to Fr Joseph for the laying of 

the hands. 

The children will continue their journey with their workbooks during the 

holidays until we come together on 10th October in preparation for their  

special day when they receive Jesus in Eucharist.  

We appreciated the St Vincent de Paul members having a display of items 

for sale and they will offer this wonderful service again on 10th October.     

We concluded the evening with  Shalom Peace song. 

My sincere thanks to Fr Joseph and Gerald, Muriel, Maria and Steve, Rita 

and Corrie who attended the Masses that weekend and assisted the  

Tuesday evening  AND thanks to you the parishioners for your prayers.  

 

Denise Love – Sacramental co ordinator   

Names of  sick, recently deceased or  
anniversaries for the deceased will be  
displayed for a period of 3 weeks only.  For  
privacy reasons these inserts will only be  
accepted from a family member.  
Envelopes to request Masses to be offered 
for the sick, dying, deceased or for special 
intentions are available at the back of the 
church.                                 Thank you. 

Special Intentions: 
   

To the Infant Jesus          Eric Seneviratne 

mailto:referrall@optusnet.com.au
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjop4XA0ebTAhWDTrwKHWWdDlUQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fcareandconcerns.wordpress.com%2F&psig=AFQjCNGIkFBb69f6KxmDfHiPpmKVlkZP5w&ust=1494550595963328


Available for purchase NOW… 

2020 Columban Art Calendar 
 

It is an amazing fact that after almost 95 years, 

and with generosity of our parish, the Calendar 

still supports the activities of Columbans 

working to bring the Good News to poor 

communities and to make our local Church more 

missionary. 

Recommended retail price is $10.00. 

Available from the Parish Office or SVDP Store. 

Senior Group Update  
08th  October 2019 

This will have a Liturgy of the Word with  

Communion. 

Please join us for morning tea  

afterwards in the hospitality area.  

 

Friday the 25th October our luncheon is at  

Logan Diggers, 42 Blackwood Road, Logan  Central. 

We will meet at the church at 11.30am. Numbers to me 

by Thursday 24th October.   
 

The Melbourne Cup Luncheon   

Tuesday 5th November 2019 

at Belinda’s place, 1 Kalka Court, Daisy Hill. 

(Noelene’s daughter). Starting at 11am with finger 

food and for lunch cold meats and salads. Tea, coffee 

and juice. BYO alcohol. $15.00 per person.  

 

Numbers to me or Laura by Sunday the 3rd November.  

Don’t forget your money for sweeps and raffles. A fun 

day to be had. Look forward to seeing you.  

Laura Ferrall        3290 3110.    Mobile 0422 954 946 

Parish Hospitality Teams 

Join us and the Parish Community for a 

cuppa and refreshments in the covered 

area at the side of the Church.   

 

06.10.2019 @ 8:30am Mass 

Men’s Group 
 

13.10.2019 @ 8:30am Mass 

Emma Talatonu’s Group 

 

Birthday and Anniversary blessings will be held on 

28th—29th September 2019 

MASS TIMES 30
th

 September—06
th 

October 2019 

Monday, 

30 September 
 
 

7:00am Rosary 

7:30am Mass 

 

St Jerome, 

priest, doctor 

 

Tuesday, 

01 October 

 

9:00am Mass 

Yurana Nursing 

Home 

All Welcome 
 

7:00pm Mass 

7:30pm 

Adoration 
 

St Therese of 

the Child Jesus, 

virgin, doctor 

Wednesday, 

02 October 

 

7:30am Mass 

 

 

The Holy 

Guardian Angels 

Thursday, 

03 October 

 
 

NO  MASS 
 

 

 

 

Friday, 

04 October 

 

NO ROSARY 

NO MASS 
 

 

St Francis of 

Assisi 

Saturday 

05 October 
 

NO MASS 
 

 

5:30pm 

Reconciliation 
 

6:00pm  Mass 

 

 

Sunday, 

06 October 
 

 

27th  Sunday 

in Ordinary 

Time 

  

8.30am Mass  
 
 

6.00pm Mass 

 
 
   

Phone:  3208 0463  E:  dhssfdc@gmail.com   

W:www.daisyhillfdc.com.au/ 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Rick Sheehan   

Principal  

07 3208 0922 

To all the members of our  

Parish Community who are  

celebrating their  

Birthdays and Wedding  

Anniversaries in this Month.   
 

Congratulations  

IN TIME OF DROUGHT 
 

O God, Lord of creation, 

By whose power the whole earth came to be, 

Look upon our parched land, we pray, 

And bestow upon it abundant rain, 

That pastures, fields and paddocks 

May by your goodness thrive once more. 

Through Christ our Lord. 

THANKSGIVING DONATIONS 

Thank you for supporting our Parish 
 

Your donations for last week end  

21st—22nd September 2019. 
 

Envelopes 1st Collection: $   431.30 

Envelopes 2nd Collection: $   935.00 

Loose:           $1,354.50 

Credit Card:          $   100.00 

Direct Deposit:  $   120.00          

Grand Total:          $2,940.80 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjN8IW46uvUAhXHa7wKHcybBZUQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stedwards.qld.edu.au%2F&psig=AFQjCNFMmGQYVfLhAGQ0kzHDY4unSg_aWg&ust=1499127260967249
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjB69uIwdTkAhVW7nMBHRQ7BxAQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Funsplash.com%2Fsearch%2Fphotos%2Fdrought&psig=AOvVaw1SbcAAP4GyShXCS79oxjxc&ust=1568694640093326
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjy26Ov_YDNAhVCiKYKHczRBA8QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fuwnewman.org%2Fgiving-1%2F&psig=AFQjCNFZBA4kWAmZmxKOY8wjFMWp1Y_7fw&ust=1464668460733440


   Church Ministers’ Rosters for next weekend 05th—06th October 2019 

If you are new to the  
Parish or are visiting,  Welcome!  

We are glad you have come to 
share Eucharist with us today. Please leave your  
details with the parish office on 3299 2000 so that   

our Parish Priest and a member of our Parish  
Pastoral Council can reach out to you with a formal 

welcome.    Thank you 

Safeguarding Children &  
Vulnerable Adults 
St Edward’s Parish  

Representative 
John Guiton 0499 105 146 

  St Edward’s Parish Representative 
Cheryl McCaffery—Assistant 

            Phone:  07 3299 2000    

St Edwards Parish has the responsibility for making our parish 

aware of the importance of safeguarding children and  

vulnerable adults. Our Parish Priest, is also assisting in the  

administration of the Archdiocesan Safeguarding Children & 

Vulnerable Adults Policy. Full policy can be obtained at:  

https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/support/safeguard/ 
STOPline Service 

 

STOPline is an external service provided for the Archdiocese 

to receive confidential disclosures.  Disclosures can be made 

anonymously. P:   1300 304 550    E:  AOB@stopline.com.au 

 Saturday @ 6:00pm Sunday @ 8:30am  Sunday @ 6:00pm 

Holy Mass Coordinators Iona & Ronet D’Mello Brian Ridder Jeanne Medina 

Parish Choirs  Spiritus St Cecilia Ismael’s Group 

Overhead Projectionist Volunteer Volunteer Volunteer 

Proclaimers of the Word: 1 Julian Chandrasekara Xyle Sebial Charmi Cortez 

Proclaimers of the Word: 2 Jonathan Wessling Chalani Welgama Elana Alitin 

Prayers of the Faithful Layla Perrett Denise Guiton TBA 

Communion Ministers Mary Pereira Steve Richardson Ian Seneviratne 

 Kevin Gauder John Guiton Sean O’Brien 

 Axl Sonido Greg Gregorio Ason Medina 

  Edmund Lai Reece Healy Pat Ferrer 

 Eve Douglas Lewes Peddell Joey Nicolas 

  Sio Afoa Jesmine Medina 

  Ed Havelock  

Altar Servers Candice Wessling Volunteer Jamie Medina 

 Eloise Wessling Virginia Mirago Cristina Vega 

Children’s Liturgy    

 Children's Liturgy  
Children’s Liturgy takes place every 

second Sunday during the 8.30am 

Mass.  We have a break during 

School holidays.  Next Liturgy is 13th October 2019. 

We can use your postage stamps from your 

mail 

The Salesian Missions use the old stamps that are passed on 

to them to raise funds.  These go towards Salesian  

Education and relief work in developing nations.  Yes the 

Postman does not have to stop by often, but on that rare  

occasion he does and on that envelope, if there is a stamp, 

can you please pass this onto us?  We have placed a  

collection box for stamps in the parish office.    Thank you.  

We here at the Parish of St Edward the Confessor, as part of the Archdiocese of Brisbane  
MUST ABIDE BY AND ADHERE TO THE REQUIREMENTS OF THE PRIVACY ACT AND THE AUSTRALIAN  

PRIVACY PRINCIPLES. Archdiocesan Website www.bne.catholic.net.au or www.stewardsdaisyhill.org.au  

We are also compelled to adhere to the Policy of the Safeguarding Children & Vulnerable Adults  
https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/support/safeguard/ 

 

 SVDP Helpline:  1800 846 643  

Bequests to St. Edwards Parish 
The writing of a Will can be a very gratifying knowing 

that you have looked after your loved ones with your 

wishes.   We would like to invite you to consider  

making a bequest in your Will to help your Parish with 

the needs for future projects. Any bequests no matter 

how big or small would be gratefully received and  

applied to the growth of our community.    Thank you. 

Outside School Hours Care              T: 07 3208 9470  

E: daisyhilloshc@bne.centacare.net.au   

W: www.centacarebrisbane.net.au 
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